
Subject : FW: East Area - RRS - Operational Risk Assessments - Email no 4 
 
From: REDACTED Section 40 
Sent: 21 December 2022 11:55 
To: REDACTED    
Cc: REDACTED 
Subject: FW: East Area - RRS - Operational Risk Assessments 
Importance: High 
  
Morning [REDACTED] 
  
Further to the below and attached, I support the recommendation to include speed 
limits initially at the sites. Enforcement needs to be considered in due course. 
  
Could you arrange with the supply chain for notices to be issued and the necessary 
works to take place, while the Temporary Traffic Orders are prepared.  
  
Could you draft a briefing note for the DMCC too please in relation to the speed 
limits and mitigation. Example attached for info. 
  
[REDACTED] – to note four new sites where there will be speed limits introduced 
due to barrier condition and the issues with funding levels to address the back log. 
There are a few more that could be coming too. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
[REDACTED] 
  
Pennaeth Gweithrediadau – Head of Operations 
Is-adran y Rhwydwaith Ffyrdd Strategol - Strategic Road Network Division 
Trafnidiaeth - Transport 
Y Grŵp Newid Hinsawdd a Materion Gwledig -  Climate Change and Rural Affairs 
Group 
Llywodraeth Cymru - Welsh Government 
Ffôn/ Tel   [REDACTED] 
E-bost/ E-mail  [REDACTED]  
  
From: [REDACTED]  
Sent: 21 December 2022 10:56 
To: [REDACTED] 
Cc: [REDACTED] 
Subject: East Area - RRS - Operational Risk Assessments 
  
[REDACTED] 
  
You will be aware from discussions with [REDACTED] of the submission of the 
following RRS Operational Risk Assessments. 
  
[REDACTED] 
[REDACTED] 



A40 Hardwick Interchange to Raglan - Roundabout Safety Barrier (ORA) (2021/22)- 
Operational Risk Assessment – March 2022 
[REDACTED] 
  
Attached are the mitigation summaries for each assessment together with an ORA 
summary of the Conclusions and Recommendations. 
  
Also as discussed with (name REDACTED Section 40), these are being submitted 
for your consideration. 
  
You will be aware from recent emails that a number of other RRS sites have recently 
been identified;  a meeting was held last week with SWTRA to discuss some of 
these sites. There appears to have been further developments this week. I will cover 
these and also some other matters in a separate email. 
  
If you require further information please advise.  
  
  
Cofion gorau / Best regards 
  
[REDACTED] BSc (Hons) CEng MICE MCIHT 
  
Rheolwr ardal i'r De ddwyrain – South East Area Manager 
Is-adran Rheoli'r Rhwydwaith - Network Management Division    
Llywodraeth Cymru - Welsh Government 
Ffôn/ Tel   [REDACTED] 
E-bost/ E-mail:   
  
  
   
 


